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July 2, 2014 
 
TO:  
 Yuh-Shyan Chen, National Taipei University 
 Chih-Shun Hsu, Shih Hsin University 
 Hau-Kai Lee, National Taipei University 
 
Dear  Yuh-Shyan, Chih-Shun, and Hau-Kai, 
 
On behalf of the IEEE Sensors Council I am pleased to congratulate you, the 
coauthors of the paper An Enhanced Group Mobility Protocol for 6LoWPAN-
Based Wireless Body Area Networks, IEEE Sensors Journal, Vol. 14, No. 3, 
October 2013, for your paper being one of the 25 most downloaded Sensors 
Journal papers in the month of January, 2014. It is exciting to note that included 
in this count are all Sensors Journal papers published since its foundation, about 
1000 papers in total. You can view the latest Top 25 papers at: 
 
http://ieeexplore.ieee.org/xpl/topAccessedArticles.jsp?punumber=7361 
 
Thank you for your contribution to the IEEE Sensors Journal! 
 
Best regards, 

 
H. Troy Nagle


